LEVI PE/PI Meeting Minutes
November 5, 2013
Attendees: Trish Wood, Kim Heard (LEVI), Jackie List (Safe Shelter), Janine Pieterse (LUH), Ashley Raliegh-Cohen (MESA)
Professional Training

· The training on women who use violence will be the morning of 12/11.  Trish will have the flyer and will be taking registrations by the end of this week.  If registrations exceed 30, LEVI will move the training to the City Council Chambers.
· The group discussed adding a social gathering to the end of the training.  A pot luck or cookie exchange where everyone will have a chance to connect.  LEVI will coordinate by communicating with registrants and via the weekly update.
· Per the October meeting, some selections have already been made for 2014.  First quarter will be a prevention/intervention session which will include info on primary prevention and bystander intervention.  LEVI, SS and MESA will collaborate.  Positioning it as “keeping the community safe” might draw outside attendees.
· Other topics for 2014 are Brain & Trauma, Elder abuse (a refresher).  Outreach will be done for this training to assisted care facilities, first responders and nursing homes.  Janine will check on the availability of a room at LUH so it has a more “medical” feel.
· Colorado Link Project finally responded and can work with us on a training if other topics fall through.
DVAM Debrief
· DVAM was lackluster due to flood and lack of good publicity around the movie series.  The city entrance signs and lights/sign at the S&J center did not happen because public works and operations were too busy working on flood recovery tasks.  The sign is not year dependent so we will use it for 2014.
· There was good attendance at both movie events.  The first evening the room was filled with offenders (and 2 community members).  The discussion was lively and it was educational for Sandie/Trish.  The second film enjoyed decent attendance and a lengthy discussion at FRCC.  We should make the movie at FRCC a yearly event.  
· Janine saw Safe Haven and thought it would be a good addition for next year and even though it is fictional, value can come from the post film discussion.
· Jackie still intends to write a LTE about DV.
· The hospital loved the coffee koozies.  They had extras so they were used again on 10/22.  JP will contact Brewing Market and Kim Ziggy’s for feedback.

TDVAM
· JP was out presenting so we had a loose conversation around past TDVAM campaigns.
· New posters/stall flyers will be designed.
· We will try to target basketball games again (purple shoelaces?) but with a little more purposeful approach.  Jackie mentioned a group of Silver Creek students are working on a capstone project around anti-violence so we should contact that group to enlist involvement.
· Info at P/T conferences at both middle and HS level should be pursued.
· Men Standing Up has 7 volunteers and Ashley will get them involved.
· Possibility of showing “Speak” as an event.
· JP, LEVI and Ashley will meet offline to plan training (preferably before/after December pe/pi)
Other
· LEVI is continuing school presentations
· The LEVI pages for Veterinarians are ready to go live.  Links were sent to Dr. Muench to review in August but she has not gotten back with feedback.  LEVI will send to PE/PI for review and to check for errors, broken links, etc.
· LEVI still will be doing outreach to specific salons regarding Cut It Out.
Next Meeting Tuesday, December 3– 10:30-Noon in the Fire Admin Conference Room
